














From: bill@pacificcatalyst.com
To: Oates, Sarah D (CED)
Cc: Alcohol Licensing, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: Re: Lic. 4521 DBA Catalyst M/V - Renewal and Reinstatement Clarification
Date: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 10:35:22 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Thank you, I understand. I will be sending a new license application for Westward.
 
Regards, Bill Bailey
 
From: Oates, Sarah D (CED)
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 9:29 AM
To: bill@pacificcatalyst.com
Cc: Alcohol Licensing, CED ABC (CED sponsored)
Subject: RE: Lic. 4521 DBA Catalyst M/V - Renewal and Reinstatement Clarification
 
Good morning,
 
To clarify: if you wish for Westward M/V to have a license to sell or serve alcohol, a new license
application and fees must be submitted for that vessel. The last license for that vessel expired in
2004, so the option to reinstate and renew that license is not available.
 

The only application that will be considered during the June 12th meeting will be the renewal of the
Catalyst M/V.
 
I apologize for any potential confusion.
 

Sarah Daulton Oates
Program Coordinator
Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office
Phone: 907.269.0350
alcohol.licensing@alaska.gov
marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov

P  Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

 

From: Alcohol Licensing, CED ABC (CED sponsored) 
Sent: Friday, May 25, 2018 1:27 PM
To: bill@pacificcatalyst.com
Cc: Alcohol Licensing, CED ABC (CED sponsored) <alcohol.licensing@alaska.gov>; Oates, Sarah D
(CED) <sarah.oates@alaska.gov>
Subject: Lic. 4521 DBA Catalyst M/V - Renewal and Reinstatement Clarification
 
Good afternoon,
 
I am writing to you regarding your renewal application and request for reinstatement for Common
Carrier – Seasonal Liquor License 4521, doing business as Catalyst M/V.  During a review of your
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application and request for reinstatement, it was noted that Westward M/V was written in on Page 1
of your Renewal Application in the “Doing Business As” section, as well as in the signature section of
your request for reinstatement.  The purpose of this email is to clarify that  an application for
renewal is specific to the license number listed on the application, so this application and request for
reinstatement are only applicable for Catalyst M/V.
 
If you wish to apply for reinstatement and renewal for Westward M/V, a separate application and
request for reinstatement would be required.  I have attached the renewal application and request
for reinstatement for License 4521 DBA Catalyst M/V for your reference, but no action is required
from you for this license at this time.
 
Please let us know if you have any questions.
 
Sincerely,
 

TJ Zielinski
Occupational Licensing Examiner
Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

 
 


